
  

 I ’M  MRS.  TAYLOR!  
I am so thrilled and blessed to be your teacher this next           

    school year‼ Fourth grade is going to be a year to  
    remember! We are going to do so many FUN activities while  
    learning and growing together‼  

             
                  In my classroom, we are family. You are loved and cared  
     for. You are leaders. You are dreamers. You are 
mathematicians. You are scientists. You are creative. You are 
thinkers and explorers. More importantly, YOU are THE REASON I AM 
HERE! 

 I hope your summer has been full of excitement‼ I cannot wait 
to hear all about it! I am excited to meet you and your family at “Meet 
the Teacher,” Monday, August 6, 2018, 5:30-6:30pm. Check our school 
website regularly for updates. Your family can bring your school 
supplies that night. Please check my page or email me for personal 
supply list. 
 
Want to know a little more about me? Here are a few of my FAVORITE 
things: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I look forward to meeting and learning about you and your families and helping 
you learn and grow this year! Enjoy the rest of your summer and see you soon! 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                        
 
 
 
Paine Elementary Website: http://www.trussvillecityschools.com/ 

Brooks HR Students – download 
google classroom and connect with 

class code:  u2y6pv 
 

Taylor HR Students - download  
google classroom and connect with 

class code:  ewgif5q 
 

Families please fill out the form in the link below asap 
and before attending meet the teacher. 

 https://goo.gl/forms/zsjL83gG17vceer42 

  With love,    

    Mrs. Taylor 
  

Want to hear me read this 
letter to you? Scan the code 
with any QR Reader app.  

http://www.trussvillecityschools.com/
https://goo.gl/forms/zsjL83gG17vceer42

